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As owner of 1 Millfield Place which directly adjoins the application site | would like to express my support for
the proposed amendments. We share a boundary with 2 Millfield Lane and would be the most directly effected
neighbour where the proposed amendment will be. The cantilevered first floor section will add further
modelling and visual interest to the house when viewed from Millfield Place. | like the deeply recessed window
and appreciate the introduction of the timber louvers which will avoid any direct overlooking.

| have no objection to the rear section being amended to line through with the ground floor. This will have no
adverse effect on any neighbours.

Generally | welcome the continued design development to create what will be a very interesting contemporary
design which will contribute to the character of the Highgate conservation area.
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